
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/18/2017 1:45:53 PM
Subject: FW: Proposed cuts ~ Website email from Frankie mack

I think this guy is confusing state and federal. Thoughts?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: f_mack1430@yahoo.com [mailto:f_mack1430@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Sunday, July 16, 2017 10:35 AM
 
Subject: Proposed cuts ~ Website email from Frankie mack
 
Lt. Governor Bryant, I do not approve of the cuts against the retirement of federal workers. We/ They have 
worked hard for the years of service we have given to the government. Our retirement is not an entitlement. We 
have worked hard and deserve our full pensions as they are now! Cut your health, and retirement benefits, or 
your pay. Better yet make you pay for your health benefits!! FMack
 

Frankie mack
 
132 Titus Rd
 
Whitmire, SC 29178
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